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Smith Holly

From: Megan Kemple <megank@efn.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 8:07 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: written testimony for joint public hearing on SB 557  and HB 2468

I live in Eugene, Oregon. I am writing in support of SB 557 and HB 2468.  

 

I work closely with farmers in my community and across the state and am concerned about the impact of climate change 

on agriculture.  

Oregon’s farmers are impacted severe weather events including both droughts and floods and rising temperatures. We 

need action and can join in with other states.  

 

It’s time for Oregon put a cap on greenhouse gas emissions and invest in solutions.  

 

Please support SB 557 and HB 2468 and do all you can to advance these policies this session.  

 

Megan Kemple 

39 N. Cedar St  

Eugene, OR 97402 

541-342-1537 (home)  

541-225-8807 (cell)  

 


